
 

 

8 August 2024 

Jaspreet K 

fyi-request-27949-6c76c5ef@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Jaspreet, 

 

Official information request for citizenship ceremony capacity and waitlist 

I refer to your official information request dated 7 August 2024 for citizenship ceremony 

capacity and waitlist numbers.  

We have transferred part of your request to the Department of Internal Affairs. As outlined in 
the email to you on 7 August 2024, part of the information to which your request relates, 

namely— citizenship ceremony capacity and waitlist numbers is not held by us but is believed 
to be held by the Department of Internal Affairs. In these circumstances, we are required by 

section 12 of the LGOIMA to transfer your request. 

You will hear further from the Department of Internal Affairs concerning that part of your 

request, and any further questions relating to this request should be directed to them.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jess Griffin 

Official Information Advisor 

Official Information 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://my341561.crm.ondemand.com/sap/ap/ui/clogin?saml2=disabled&app.component=%2fSAP_UI_CT%2fMain%2froot.uiccwoc&rootWindow=X&redirectUrl=%2fsap%2fpublic%2fbyd%2fruntime&sap-ui-language=en_us&supressAutoLogon=true

